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I, Ruth Rubelt, on behalf of myself and my husband, Jerry Rubelt, stand in favor of 

HB 3119 prohibiting the DEQ from implementing or enforcing the ADVANCED Clean 

Trucks regulation before January 1st  2027. 

Diesel trucks and pickups are used all over this state to deliver goods of all kinds 

including groceries, medicines and everyday essentials. Any disruption of the use of 

diesel will cause undue problems for everyone in the state. Farmers and ranchers 

depend on diesel vehicles that are big and tough enough to withstand hauling their 

harvested food products to the processing plants.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jerry and Ruth Rubelt 


